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GENERAL 

 

WINTER FORMAL:  Date—January 24, 2015   Where—Valencia Hyatt----7-11 pm.  Ticket Prices: 

 

Nov. 24- Nov. 28--$70 per couple w/ ASB Card. $80 per couple without ASB Card. 

Dec. 1- Dec. 18--$80 per couple w/ASB Card.  $90 per couple without ASB Card.   

Jan. 12- Jan 16--$90 per couple  flat rate. 

 

**PLEASE NOTE**  NO OFF CAMPUS GUEST TICKETS SOLD AFTER DECEMBER 18.  

 

BASEBALL TRYOUTS will be held TODAY and Tuesday, November 25 at 3 p.m. at the baseball field. 

Anyone interested in playing this Spring needs to show up for tryouts. Bring your baseball gear. If you 

have any questions, please see Coach Schulhofer in room B-5. 

 

There will a COWBOY LACROSSE TEAM meeting on Tuesday November 25th at lunch in room G210. 

COC COLLEGE REPRESENTATIVE ON CAMPUS:  A COC college representative will be on our campus 

TODAY.  You will learn about the admission requirements for summer/fall 2015, certificates and 

associates degrees, transfer preparation and programs, College Now for high school students, student 

support services and much more. If you would like to attend the meeting, please sign up in the Counseling 

Office.  The meeting will be held during 5th period in Room H-1.  

BOYS TENNIS TRYOUTS will be December 10, 11 and 12 starting after school at 3:10 pm.  Meet at the 

tennis courts. Before tennis tryouts please see Coach Bristow in room K6 to place your name on the 

tryout list and get information about the joining the team.   

 

MEETINGS 

 
The Speech and Debate team meets every Monday in Room E-5. 
 
Checkmates Chess Club and Yu-GI-Oh will meet at lunch each Wednesday at lunch in G-117.  Questions 
please see Mr. Clark. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  

SENIORS 

SENIORS: If you are applying to colleges through the Common App, please check to see when your 

applications are due.  A large majority of colleges have a January 1st deadline.  Most schools that use 

the Common App require students to have a teacher recommendation.  ALL schools using the Common 

App will request a counselor recommendation. Please keep in mind that while YOU may work on your 

application over Winter break, your counselors and teachers will not.  If you have a January 1st deadline 

for any colleges, you should plan to give your teachers and counselors your completed recommendation 

forms no later than December 1st.  

COUNSELOR NEWS: Due to popular demand, the counselors will continue to be in the library 7th 

period to help you fill out your college applications until Tuesday, November 25th.  Don't forget, the 

application deadline for UC and CSU schools is Sunday, November 30th.  Late applications will not be 

accepted, so make sure you get all your questions answered before you leave for Thanksgiving break. 

SENIORS- The Santa Clarita Emblem Club #459  will award four $800 scholarships. Two of the 

scholarships will be awarded to a family member of an Emblem Club or Santa Clarita Elks #2379 

member- the other two are open to all seniors. The application is available to you in the Counseling 

Office. Scholarship application must be postmarked on or before February 15, 2015.  

 

 


